
Mobile Phone and Electronic Devices Policy 
  

This policy reflects the importance the school places on students displaying courtesy, consideration and respect for 

others whenever they are using personal technology devices. 

  

Personal Technology Device Etiquette 

Bringing personal technology devices to school is not encouraged by the school because of the potential for theft and 

general distraction and/or disruption associated with them. However, if they are brought to school, they must be turned 

off and out of sight at all times. 
  

Confiscation 

Students who fail to comply with this policy will be required to hand their phone or device in to Student Services. By 

the third occasion of each term we would ask that a parent/caregiver collect the item. A fourth breach may result in a 

school disciplinary absence. 

Devices potentially containing evidence of criminal offences may be reported to the police. In such cases police may 

take possession of such devices for investigation purposes and students and parents will be advised to contact 

Queensland Police Service (QPS) directly.     
  

 


